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Statement from President von der Leyen on the resignation of Phil Hogan

Brussels, 26 August 2020

Commissioner Phil Hogan has submitted his resignation. I respect his decision. I am very grateful to
him for his tireless work as a Trade Commissioner since the start of this mandate and for his successful
term as Commissioner in charge of Agriculture in the previous College. He was a valuable and
respected member of the College. I wish him all the best for the future.
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Press contacts:

Eric MAMER (+32 2 299 40 73)
Dana SPINANT (+32 2 299 01 50)

General public inquiries: Europe Direct by phone 00 800 67 89 10 11 or by email
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